Received Records Management Dec 2, 2024

December 2, 2024

Jeff Killip Executive Director & Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: 2025 Disposal Increase – G60 - Kent-Meridian Disposal Company (dba Kent Meridian Disposal, Republic Services of Kent, and Allied Waste Services of Kent)

Dear Jeff Killip,

Regarding docket TG-240925, enclosed please find corrected tariff rates for Item 230. No other rates have been changed. These pages should replace the tariff pages provided in the initial filing.

If you have any questions, please call me at (206) 225-6967.

Sincerely,

Maria Easley
Market Analyst
Republic Services
MEasley@republicservices.com
p. (206) 225-6967